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From: Taylor, Brandi N. - Executive Assistant <taylbn@jea.com> on behalf of Brost, Mike J. - 
VP/GM Electric Systems <BrosMJ@jea.com>

Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 12:04 PM
To: Dykes, Melissa H. - President/COO; Wannemacher,  Ryan F. - Chief Financial 

Officer; Steinbrecher, Paul  K. - VP & Chief Environmental Svcs Officer; Holbrooks, 
 Kevin E. - Dir Air & Lab Permitting & Compliance; Moran, Mary L. - Mgr Electric 

Generation Planning; McInall, Steven G. - Dir, Electric Production Resource Planning
Cc: Zahn, Aaron F. - Interim Managing Director/CEO
Subject: IRP Draft Review

Meeting to review Integrated Resource Plan Draft Findings 


